
Week Beginning January 27th 2025 
This half-term our topic is; ‘Once upon a time…’ 

 
Literacy 
We will be continuing to look at “The Three Little Pigs” and 
creating story maps to sequence the story.  
In our phonics sessions we will be practising all previously 
learned digraphs and introducing digraphs /oo/ moon /oo/ book 
and /ar/. We will recap the Level 3 tricky words. We will be 
segmenting to write and blending to read using our new and 
previous sounds  
 
Mathematics 
We will be continuing to use dominoes to help find one more 
and one fewer.  
 
Understanding the World 
This week we will be learning about materials and identifying 
objects made out of wood, plastic, and metal. We will be using 
different vocabulary to describe the different materials.  
 

    
 
 
On Wednesday 29th January, it will be POLARS class assembly 
at 9:15 in the hall. We look forward to seeing Polar parents and 

carers 😊😊 
 

 


